
From: Eowyn Spencer <espencer@grandriver.ca>  
Sent: February 24, 2023 12:14 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca;  
 
Subject: Municipal Levy & Budget 2023 - Grand River Conservation Authority 

Greetings Grand River watershed member municipalities: 

By letter dated January 25, 2023 you were advised that the Annual General Meeting of the 

Grand River Conservation Authority would be held on February 24, 2023 to consider the 2023 

Budget and General Levy. 

At that meeting, the following resolution was passed by weighted vote: 

THAT the 2023 Budget of Grand River Conservation Authority of $35,426,690 be 
approved; 

AND THAT the member municipalities be assessed for payment of: 

Matching Levy: $449,688 
Non-Matching Levy: $11,568,312 
Capital Levy: $950,000 
Total General Levy: $12,968,000 

AND THAT each member municipality’s share of the 2023 General Levy be calculated 
using “Modified Current Value Assessment”. 

Attached are a summary of the 2023 municipal levies and the complete 2023 GRCA budget 

package. A hard copy of the 2023 budget package or a printable PDF is available upon 

request. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact Karen Armstrong, 

Deputy CAO & Secretary Treasurer, or Sonja Radoja, Manager of Corporate Services. 

The attached Budget package should be received by Municipal Clerks of participating 
municipalities within the Grand River watershed; please forward if you have received this 
notification in error, and advise me of the correct contact. 

On behalf of 

Karen Armstrong 

Deputy CAO & Secretary-Treasurer 

 
Eowyn Spencer 
Executive Assistant 
Grand River Conservation Authority 

400 Clyde Road, PO Box 729 
Cambridge, ON  N1R 5W6 
Office: 519-621-2763 ext. 2240 
Toll-free: 1-866-900-4722 
www.grandriver.ca  |  Connect with us on social 
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